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Opening Day – 20 April Competitions
The draws for the competitions will take 
place in the Clubhouse after the roll up 
on Monday 13 May.

*****  BIG BOWLS WEEKEND – 25 MAY 2024  *****

On The Green
The green is looking, and playing, so 
much better now after all the work 
that has been carried out by our new 
consultant, Max.

We are currently cutting at 6mm and 
we’ll reduce to 5mm as the season 
progresses. 

The Opening Day was 
well attended and we 
were honoured to have 
the President of Bowls 
Devon, Mr Bill Smith, 
open the green.

Team Selections
A reminder to all that match lists are 
displayed on the notice board in the 
Clubhouse. If you wish to be considered 
for selection then you need to put your 
name down as available. 

Catering / Travel
A reminder to everyone that the 
charge for tea & biscuits for home 
games is £2. For away matches, the 
contribution for those sharing 
transport towards fuel for the driver 
is £3.

Clubhouse Toilets
A rota will be going up on the notice 
board soon for members to check the 
cleanliness of the toilets prior to 
home games to ensure that the 
Clubhouse is smelling and looking 
fresh!



_______________________________________________________________________________

Website

You can keep up to date with all the latest news by going to our website at www.buckfastleighbowlsclub.co.uk or go to 
our FaceBook page. Or join our WhatsApp group “Buckfastleigh BC News”
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Club Night / Day
Club Night is on a Monday from 5:30pm 
onwards. We are also having a ‘Club 
Afternoon’ this year on Fridays from 2pm 
onwards.

We would encourage all members to come 
along to our roll ups as much as possible.

Practice makes perfect…… or so they say!

The Fixtures and Results page on our 
website now shows the result of each 
match.

We have a ‘Members Area’ that allows 
you to download Members contact 
details and also list the team selections 
for upcoming matches.

If you do not have access to the 
Members Area, just let Tom know and 
he’ll get you sorted.

New Shirts
Our new shirts are in production as we 
speak. These are free for existing members 
and £28 for new members.

We are grateful for our shirt sponsors 
Venus Dentists and WFS Woodburners.

Safeguarding
Our recently updated Safeguarding policies are in the Clubhouse, in a file 
above the microwave.
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